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A s breezes cool, the end of our ministry year in CEF comes to 
compleƟon. The year finishes with the high point of ChrisƟan 
Youth in AcƟon Training Camp (CYIA) and 5-Day Club®. Three 
teens volunteered to aƩend the training camp and lead a 5-Day 

Club. A fourth teen was able to volunteer at the club as well. At the end of 
summer vacaƟon, Mrs. OƩ offered her home in which we could have our 5-Day Club. Of the twelve children we 

welcomed to club, about half were from Mrs. OƩ’s church and half were from the 
neighbors. The teens successfully held their first 5-Day Club! In the midst of fun and 
geƫng to know each other, the gospel of Jesus Christ was clearly shared, Bible 
lessons taught, scripture verses memorized, and energeƟc songs voiced. At the end 
of the week, all were sad to say farewell to each other — some for a week, and 
others perhaps for a year!  
Our year ended up with a Good News Club® in four schools, a one-day VacaƟon Bible 
School, and a 5-Day Club as our formal outreaches. 
The 25 people in our ministry teams shared with 76 
children and 19 of the children prayed to receive 
the Lord Jesus as their Savior. We rejoice together 
with you as your prayers and support enable all of 

this to occur. Most of these children were discipled weekly in their Good News Clubs.  
Good News Club season is upon us again. Teams need addiƟonal members and 

training for new and returning volunteers is upcoming. There are also new schools 
that it appears God is moving towards (if interest from individuals is any indicaƟon).  

Please pray for:  
Þ volunteers (both returning and new) “Then [Jesus] said to his 

disciples, ‘The harvest is plenƟful but the workers are few. Ask the Lord of the harvest, therefore, to send 
out workers into his harvest field.’”  —MaƩhew 9:37-38, 

Þ Franklin Elementary, Peebles Elementary, Clairton Elementary, and perhaps even Central Elementary (in 
Elizabeth Forward School District), 

Þ partnering churches to adopt these schools,  
Þ addiƟonal prayer and financial partners to allow the ministry to conƟnue and grow. The chapter needs at 

least $1,500.00 per month in addiƟonal support. Please pray that the Lord will raise up the partners to 
cover the terrific progress we are seeing here. 
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You along with your Bible study group, your 
church, or your ChrisƟan friends can choose to 
make the most of the Christmas season. The 
Christmas Party Club material is built to help 
you have an eternal influence in the lives of 
children in your community!  

It is actually Ɵme now to schedule training 
for your team and plan for the materials you 
need for the Christmas Party Club. It will take 
Ɵme for you to plan everything.  We want to 
assist you in every way possible.  

Christmas Party Clubs are extremely 
portable and flexible. A club can be held 
anywhere children naturally gather. Ask if you 
might offer a club at a daycare center, an aŌer
-school care center, or at a couple different 
neighborhood homes. Let us know how we 
can help you make a huge difference in a 
child’s life! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sharing the Gospel &  

 Raising Biblically Focused Kids 
Saturday Seminars 

 
When: Sat. October 7th 
 Time: 9:30 am—3:00 pm 
  [Lunch will be provided.] 
 
Where: PiƩsburgh Chinese ChrisƟan  
 Church (McCandless Campus) 

 8711 Old Perry Highway 
 Wexford, PA 15237 
 Park in lower lots beside and behind  
 the church. 

 
Register: piƩsburghcef@gmail.com or 
 412-206-9239 [Please leave your name, 
 phone number, and the number of  
 people aƩending.] 
 
Cost: Free Will Offering to cover costs 

ê  The 5-Day Club Team at the OƩ’s house 

raining so your teaching 
sticks! 


